July 5, 2011

The Honorable Susan Collins

413 Dirksen Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Collins, 

For more than a quarter century the Endangered Species Coalition has been working to conserve our nations disappearing wildlife. 

As part of this effort to raise awareness of the importance of protecting fish, plants and wildlife on the brink of extinction, a few citizens from Maine would like to meet the Senator.  They would like to discuss several pending wildlife issues that some long-time opponents of the Endangered Species Act may use to try and weaken the law.  I will send you the list of participants when we know the date and time the Senator is available.  

I appreciate Senator Collins long-standing commitment to protecting and recovering species on the brink of extinction and to wildlife conservation generally. 

I hope Senator Collins will be available for a visit with these Endangered Species Advocates. Please let me know when a date and time has been set.

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Tara Thornton
Program Director

Endangered Species Coalition
PO Box 334
Litchfield, ME 04350
207-268-2108
tthornton@endangered.org
www.stopextinction.org

The Endangered Species Coalition is a national, non-partisan network of hundreds of conservation, scientific, education, religious, sporting, outdoor recreation, humane, business and community groups across the country. Through public education, scientific information and citizen participation, we work to protect our nation's wildlife and wild places. http://www.stopextinction.org 


